
  

President’s Report of Monthly Activities 
December 1-31, 2010 

 
 

12/01 Hosted Holiday Reception for Barton campus students and employees 
 Attended reception for Dan Boone and the Foundation Board hosted by Childcare 
 Attended Foundation board meeting 
  
12/02 Participated in CEO meeting via video conference 
 Met with Foundation donors 
 Met with staff members 
 Facilitated Board Study Session 
 
12/03 Traveled to Fort Riley; attended fall Graduation Ceremony, PTK/ASL recognition and 

reception 
 
12/05- Traveled to Labette Community College 
12/06 Attended KACCT/COP meetings 
 
12/07 Met with staff members 
 Attended Rotary Club meeting 
 Participated in CEO meeting via video conference 
 
12/08 Participated in TEA meeting via teleconference 
 
12/09  Met with staff members 

Attended dinner and campus tour with Macksville, Stafford and St. John Lions Clubs 
hosted by the Foundation 

 
12/10 Met with staff members 
 
12/13 Hosted Regent Sherrer’s visit on Barton county campus and Fort Riley campus 
 
12/14 Met with staff members 
 Participated in CEO meeting via teleconference  
 
12/15 Attended KBOR meeting in Topeka 
  
12/16 Facilitated Board of Trustees meeting  
 
12/17 Met with staff members 
 
12/20- Barton campus closed for Holiday Break 
12/31  
 
12/21   Met with Richard Boeckman 
  
12/23 Met with staff members in Junction City 
  
 


